
My name is Mrs. Sandorff and I am very excited to be your second

grade teacher!  High Bridge Elementary is a very special place where

you can reach your goals and live out your dreams.  My favorite thing

about second grade is that second graders always work hard, try their

best and aren’t afraid to try new things!

I hope that you are having a wonderful summer filled with fun and

relaxation with your family and friends.  I know I am!    I am married

and have a son named Daniel who is starting tenth grade and a daughter

named Madison who will be a sixth grader as well.  This summer I went

to Niagara Falls and went to the beach.  Did you do anything special this

summer?

We will have snack time every morning so please bring a healthy snack

and a bottle of water with you on the first day.   I can’t wait to meet

you and I’m looking forward to our learning adventure together!

Love,

Mrs. Sandorff


